
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breaking news - we are moving premises!  

  

We are excited to announce that The Olive Branch will be moving premises next week, to Harper’s Mill, 

which is adjacent to our current units on White Cross Business Park. 

In order to move across to Harper’s Mill, we will be closed to guests and donors between 6th and 

10th May. We will reopen in Harper’s Mill and resume our usual activities from Monday 13th May. 

We are really grateful for this new place, which will give us both more space to welcome and provide 

support to our guests, and more storage space for food. 

We look forward to opening our new doors soon! 
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DATES WE WILL BE 
CLOSED TO MOVE 

TO HARPER’S MILL. 

6th -10th 
May  

 

 

 

DATE WE WILL 
REOPEN TO 

GUESTS AND 
DONORS. 

13th 
May 

 

 

 

 

STEPS FROM OUR 
CURRENT CENTRE 
TO HARPER’S MILL 

– WE AREN’T 
GOING FAR! 
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www.the-olivebranch.org.uk 

info@the-olivebranch.org.uk 

01524 555715 

registered charity 1116239 

http://www.the-olivebranch.org.uk/
mailto:info@the-olivebranch.org.uk


 

 

 


